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Congratulations to Summer, Daniel, Archie, Charlie, Freya, Tayha, Matilda, Matthew, Tobi  and 
Tyler for completing a Rockerhopper Swimming Award this month. Well done to all of our 
wonderful swimmers we are very proud of all of you! 
 

 

 
 
 
Another wonderful award for Joshua in Kew Class. Joshua has been 
attending a weekly trampoline session in Kingswood. He has progressed 
well with the coach. Well done Joshua and thank you to Luke for taking him 
each week to the venue.  

 
 

 
 
 
 
Congratulations to our lovely Lunch Break Supervisor, Julie who is the winner 
of the Valentines hamper.  Thank you for your continued support for The 
Friends of Warmley Park. 
 

 
 
 
 

 
                         Primary Coffee Event 
                          Monday 30th March 

 

                Please come along to meet other parents and enjoy a cuppa from 2.00pm-3.00pm. 

 Monday 24th February  Start of termlet 4 

 Monday 30th March Primary coffee morning 2.00-3.00pm 

 Thursday 2nd April End of termlet 4 

 Friday 3rd April  Inset day – school closed to students 
 


